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To 

Dear Members of portfolio committee ( Rozelle Interchange + Asbestos ) 

NSW PARLIAMENT 

1. Please fully investigate URGENTLY the impact of local BALMAIN and ROZELLE 
congestion from the Interchange, as well as the cause of asbestos detected in the Rozelle 
Parklands. 

 

2. As a result, our lives have been de-valued. Please urgently protect us and all local residents 
from the severe consequences ( already known to you ) of the existing interchange design. It 
demonstrates disrespect of great magnitude for the value of our lives and a breach of public 
trust of great magnitude. 

 

3. The extensive existence of asbestos on public land as now known is a sad manifestation of 
how the use of public money over such a great period of time can lead to personal enrichment 
at the expense of public safety. A tremendous breach of public trust. 

 

  

(Plus three adult family members) 

4 Residents 

 




